


Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board
Minutes of the Public Meeting in Temple
October 3, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Carla Mary of Greenville. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Doug Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison. 

Minutes
Carla made a motion to accept the minutes for the September meeting and Bill seconded. Motion passed unanimously.
Old Business
There was no old business to discuss.
New Business
Chief reported that the budget was pretty well set and in good shape. There were four things he brought attention to regarding the budget: 1) heating oil prices; 2) cruiser fuel prices; 3) $1,000 more for training (there are 16 hours required this year, but increasing to 24 hours next year) and; 4) raises. 
Chief’s Report
Chief reported that he’s trying to get one full-time officer since the department’s down one full- and one part-time officer.
Bill mentioned there is a budget surplus and the Chief said the station needs the roof repaired and the sills in his office are rotting. Ken recommended Patriot Roofing in Milford as they did good work in Temple. Chief will check them out.
The harvest festival and car show last month went well with no issues. Temple’s Trunk or Treat will be held the Sunday before Halloween (Oct. 23) and Greenville’s will be on Halloween night.
Chief said the detail cruiser’s steering wheel has been backordered. He also said he’d like to maintain monthly meetings through the end of the year. All concurred.
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 7, 2022, at 5:00 pm in Temple. Carla made 
a motion to adjourn and Bill seconded. All in favor to adjourn and the meeting ended at 5:08 pm.
Minutes taken by Deb Morrison



